
Report by the Environmental Audit Committee 
into the impact of disposable coffee cups in the United Kingdom

Councillor McReynolds to move:

'This Council welcomes the recent report by the Environmental Audit Committee into the 
impact of disposable coffee cups in the United Kingdom; acknowledges the impact they are 
having on the environment given that 2.5 billion are thrown away each year with many 
ending up in landfill; agrees to replace current coffee cups on council sites with compostable 
cups.'  
 


